STAY INFORMED

Are you on the email list for weekly updates, urgent notifications, prayer requests, and the digital version of the bulletin? If not please email Amy at: amy30655@yahoo.com

HEARING DEVICES

If you need a hearing device please let Tom Tittle know!

WEEKLY TOTALS

12/26 & 12/29

Bible Study 60 AM Worship 80 PM Worship 37 Mid-Week 44

OFFERING 12/26 \$1997.00

PRAY FOR EACH OTHER!

BE MINDFUL OF THOSE WEARING A MASK! PLEASE ASK BEFORE APPROACHING

CHECK THE FOYER

DIFFERENT NEWS • SIGN-UP SHEETS • ASSIGNMENTS



LADIES BIBLE CLASS

4PM - TUES JANUARY 11th FELLOWSHIP HALL

REMEMBER YOUR SECRET SISTER



WELCOME!

BIBLE STUDY • PRAYER REQUESTS
RENEW YOUR RELATIONSHIP WITH GOD

If you are visiting please fill out a Communication Card!

MEMBERSHIP REQUESTS
TRAVEL PLANS

HANG ON TO IT AND THE YOUNG MEN WILL BE AROUND TO PICK IT UP AT THE END OF SERVICES!

Assembly Times: Sunday

Bible Study-9:30 am Worship-10:30 am PM Worship-5:00 pm

Wednesday

Bible Study Evening-7:00 pm



P.O. BOX 851 • 813 N. BROAD ST.

MONROE, GA 30655 • 770-267-9877

churchofchristmonroega.org

Minister...Charles Harris

ELDERS
CAUSIE CRANE
ED SMITHPETERS
FRANK THOMASON

BOBBY WOOD **DEACONS**

RON BERRONG • JOHN HUGHES
DWAYNE MCCANNON • TOM TITTLE
DALE SIMPSON • JEFF VINES

JANUARY 02, 2022

WELCOME

You are truly our honored guests! We hope that you find our Bible Study and Worship Service beneficial to you. We seek only to worship God in the same manner as done by Christians when the church began in Acts 2.

CONNECTION CARDS

Please fill out a Connections Card in the pew in front of you. Pass it to the end of your row to be collected.

We are so glad you are here with us today!

PLAN OF SALVATION

Romans 10:17

Believe

Repent Acts 17:30 Confess Romans 10:9-10

Baptized

Live Faithfully

If you have any questions please let us know!

UPCOMINGIDATES/ANDIEVENTS=

Mens Weekly Breakfast:
Wednesdays 9AM at the Pot Luck Cafe
Ladies Monthly Bible Study:
2nd & 4th Tuesday of the Month
Group Meal:
Third Sundays

JANUARY 2ND
WELCOME MEAL
JANUARY 5TH
MID-WEEK MEAL
JANUARY 11TH
LADIES BIBLE CLASS

PRAYERS Do you need prayers? Whether it's health, personal, or for others we will pray for you!

Ethan & Sydney Allen, Bobby Wood, Gloria Ansley, Sister Knox, Carole Wolaver, Mary Barczak, Robert Burns, Eileen Wood, Julian Pressley, Sarah Sheats, James Ellis, Tom & Linda Parker, Brandon Parker, Timmy Thomas, Art & Edwina Hein, Richard & Beverly Battaglia, Tim West, Kathy Hughes, James Ellis, and many others!

Happy New Year!

One year has ended and, through the grace of God, we are able to witness a new year. In this coming year may we draw from James, the brother of Christ, to resolve to become better Christians so that people may see Christ in us. If you find yourself in need of wisdom in 2022, ask with faith and it will be given to you. (James 1:5) Moreover, as you read, study, and hear God's word may we be more than hearers but also doers (James 1:22) and may we aim to choose our words carefully, controlling our tongue so that it honors God and edifies those in need (James 3:3 -12). As with the prior year, Satan and his angels are seeking to devour you, therefore, resist the devil in 2022 and he will depart from you (James 4:7). But most importantly, in this new year may we all resolve to "...fulfill the royal law according to the scripture, 'You shall love your neighbor as yourself" (James 2:8). Standfast in God's word this coming year and may the blessings of His Son shower you with mercy and grace. Happy New Year!

Perry Sims, M.Div.

Not only do we stream our services LIVE through our website, but we also have a contribution link for those who are completely digital or out of town during the collection.

CONGRATULATIONS TO RICHARD BATTAGLIA ON HIS RETIREMENT AT THE END OF THE MONTH

IELECTRONIC:BULLETIN

If you'd like to receive the bulletin by email please send Crissy your email address.

trudyblue1@yahoo.com

JANUARY 12

Wednesday Morning Bible Class will resume at 10 AM Bobby Wood will be teaching





Do you have a biblical question you have been pondering?
Are you unsure about a biblical event? If you have ANY questions, please fill out a slip in the foyer and put it in the QUESTIONS BOX.

We are in need of SUBSTITUTE teachers!!

If you can help fill-in when there is an absence or
emergency, please let Dale know.



Sunshine baskets are in the foyer. Please bring in items to fill them! Chips, socks, gift cards, candles, anything you wish to add. These baskets are encouraging.

Please plan to be a part of this outreach!

